| fully support SCR 4014 and urge a YES vote to make sure the NPS isnt allowed to wipe out the beloved Teddy
Roosevelt NP horses. These horses are descendants from the original Badland horses and have been a part of the Park
since it was first established by President Roosevelt. It seems that they have lived there peacefully, not disturbing the
ecosystem so what exactly is the reason the NPS wants to remove them and leave only 70 behind? A very low minimum
would be 150 to keep the herd genetically viable so it seems that NPSs goal is to get rid of them altogether. 80% of
Americans want to see wild horses on our public lands, yet the BLM, USFS and now the NPS seem bound and
determined to remove as many as possible.

These magnificent horses are NDs only wild horse herd, so please keep them safe from the NPS and make sure they
can never to rounded up by any other government agencies. Tourists love seeing the wild horses so | think ND would

lose a great deal of tourist money if they are removed.

Thank you for proposing SCR 4014 and please pass it!



